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Maple Glenn Subdivision  All city utility lines have been installed and testing is all that remains. The road has been rough graded 
with some base stone.

127 South Utility Relocation (No Change) Current bid date unknown. TVA is working on environmental documents.

Safe Routes to Schools Grant The acquisitions having been certified by TDOT and the Engineer and the Engineering Department are 
working on have the Utilities certified by TDOT. The project will be ready to bid when this is finished.

Tenth Street Drainage The area has been cleared and excavation will start in the coming weeks.

Army Corp Study The Army Corp is working on a scope and schedule to finish the study.

Northwest Connector Phase 1 The project is complete. The Engineering Department Staff is discussing the ROW fence beside the 
church with TDOT officials.

Northwest Connector Phase 3 The Engineers will be submitting final review drawings to the City this month. It is anticipated that all 
engineering will be completed by the end of September and property acquisition can commence.

Northwest Connector Phase 2 The Engineers are working on a rough design so that they can determine the areas needing additional 
surveying. Survey crews should be on site this month.

Lantana Road Street Lights (No Change)All 25 lights have been installed on existing poles. All conduit and the 37 pole bases have 
been installed. The Contractor is performing cleanup. City crews will repair the driveways. A total of 62 
lights will be installed on this project.

South Cumberland Utility District 
Highway 127 Master Meter

The City's water line has been tested and the Engineering Department is developing plans to connect 
side street water lines to the new lines. Plans should be submitted to TDEC this month

Oakmont Drive Water Line 
Replacement

The Utility Maintenance Department has started clearing the right of way and plans to install the water 
line next week.

First Street Water Line Replacement (No Change) The water plans have been approved by TDEC and we are waiting on the Utility 
Maintenance Department to start construction.

Airport Tree Clearing Project (No Change)The contractor is working on punch list items.

Cox Avenue The Utility relocation bid is on the August City Council meeting. The Road project currently has a bid 
letting date of August 29.

Holiday Drive Lot The relocating of the sewer line is on hold until the new property owner acquires a building permit. This 
project will be removed from this report.

Ivey Road The plans for the waterline extension will be submitted to TDEC this month

Airport Runway Extension The Engineering Department is working with TDOT Aeronautics  on developing a conceptual design and 
cost estimate.
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